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We are on Chestnut Ave, just around the  corner 

from The Hawthorns School.  

All are welcome. 
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Dear Church Family and all 
other readers,  
 

New year, new beginnings; how 
blessed we are, so soon after  
PaddyΩs departure in September, 
to have Patrick Mukholi licensed as 
our new minister on January 5. 
We look forward to fresh ideas to 
enrich our ministry here on  
Woosehill and to getting to know 
Patrick and his wife Helen., as well 
as welcoming son Jon when he  
visits. 
 
 
With change comes anticipation, 
excitement and sometimes a bit of 
apprehension. This is certainly true 
for me, finding my way around a 
new computer as I put this  
magazine together—  frustration as 
I look for the tools I use often and 
can no longer find, so many icons 
to learn, most of which I will proba-
bly never use. IΩm sure it will be 
good once IΩve got used to it! 
 
IŀǇǇȅ bŜǿ ¸ŜŀǊΗ 
 

      With love,    
                Val 
 

        
 

 

DEADLINE FOR NEXT ISSUE: 

Sunday 19 March 2017 

Articles as usual  preferably by  

e-mail to: 

valerie.weedon@btinternet.com 
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+ÌŲÌÙɯÍÙÖÔɯÖÜÙɯ1ÌÊÛÖÙɭ1ÌÝɀËɯ1ÐÊÏÈÙËɯ+ÈÔÌà 

(ɯÈÔɯÛÙàÐÕÎɯÛÖɯÙÌÔÌÔÉÌÙɯÛÏÌɯÓÈÚÛɯÕÌÞɯàÌÈÙɯ(ɯÚÛÈÙÛÌËɯÞÐÛÏɯ

ÚÜÊÏɯÈɯÊÓÌÈÙɯÚÌÕÚÌɯÖÍɯ×ÜÙ×ÖÚÌɯÈÕËɯËÐÙÌÊÛÐÖÕɯÈÚɯƖƔƕƛȭɯ/ÈÙÛɯ

ÖÍɯÛÏÈÛɯÐÚɯÉÌÊÈÜÚÌɯ(ɯŗÙÔÓàɯÉÌÓÐÌÝÌɯÛÏÈÛɯÛÏÌɯÓÌÚÚɯÚÌŲÓÌËɯÈÕËɯ

ÊÖÕŗËÌÕÛɯȹÖÝÌÙ-ÊÖÕŗËÌÕÛȳȺɯÖÜÙɯÕÈÛÐÖÕɯÈÕËɯÞÖÙÓËɯÍÌÌÓɯÛÏÌɯ

ÔÖÙÌɯÛÏÌɯÊÏÜÙÊÏɯÐÚɯÕÌÌËÌËɯÛÖɯÖřÌÙɯÈɯÊÓÌÈÙɯÈÕËɯÊÖÔ×ÌÓÓÐÕÎɯ

ÕÈÙÙÈÛÐÝÌɯÖÍɯÓÖÝÌɯÈÕËɯÞÌÓÊÖÔÌȭɯ3ÏÌɯÔÖÙÌɯËÐÝÐËÌËɯÛÏÌɯÞÖÙÓËɯÊÏÖÖÚÌÚɯÛÖɯ

ÉÌɯÛÏÌɯÔÖÙÌɯÞÌɯÈÙÌɯÕÌÌËÌËɯÛÖɯÖřÌÙɯÈɯÊÖÜÕÛÌÙ-ÕÈÙÙÈÛÐÝÌɯÞÏÐÊÏɯÚÈàÚȮɯÎÌÕɪ

ÛÓàɯÈÕËɯ×ÌÙÚÐÚÛÌÕÛÓàȮɯÛÏÈÛɯÉÜÐÓËÐÕÎɯÞÈÓÓÚɯÈÕËɯÙÌÑÌÊÛÐÕÎɯÈÕàÛÏÐÕÎɯÞÏÐÊÏɯ

ÍÌÌÓÚɯÖÛÏÌÙɯÐÚɯÕÖÛɯÚÛÙÌÕÎÛÏɯÉÜÛɯÙÈÛÏÌÙɯÈɯÓÈÊÒɯÖÍɯÊÖÕŗËÌÕÊÌɯÐÕɯÞÏÖɯÞÌɯÈÙÌɯ

ÈÕËɯÞÏÈÛɯÞÌɯ×ÜÙ×ÖÙÛɯÛÖɯÚÛÈÕËɯÍÖÙȭɯ6ÌɯÏÈÝÌɯÈɯ&ÖÚ×ÌÓɯÛÖɯ×ÙÖÊÓÈÐÔȮɯÛÏÌɯ

&ÖÖËɯ-ÌÞÚɯÖÍɯÛÏÌɯ,ÈÎÕÐŗÊÈÛɯÈÕËɯÛÏÌɯ!ÌÈÛÐÛÜËÌÚȮɯÛÏÌɯ&ÖÚ×ÌÓɯÖÍɯ&ÖÓÎÖÛÏÈɯ

ÈÕËɯÛÏÌɯ$Ô×ÛÐÌËɯ3ÖÔÉȮɯÛÏÌɯÓÐÍÌɯÖÍɯÐÕÊÓÜÚÐÖÕɯÈÕËɯÈÊÊÌ×ÛÈÕÊÌɯÈÕËɯÐÕÚ×ÐÙÈɪ

ÛÐÖÕɯÞÏÐÊÏɯÞÈÚɯÔÈËÌɯŘÌÚÏɯÐÕɯÛÏÌɯ×ÌÙÚÖÕɯÖÍɯ)ÌÚÜÚȭɯ ÕËɯÖÜÙɯÞÐÛÕÌÚÚɯÛÖɯÛÏÌɯ

+ÐÎÏÛɯÞÏÖɯÏÈÚɯÊÖÔÌɯÐÕÛÖɯÛÏÌɯÞÖÙÓËɯÐÚɯÌÝÌÕɯÔÖÙÌɯÜÙÎÌÕÛɯÐÕɯÛÙÖÜÉÓÌËɯ

ÛÐÔÌÚȭɯ 

 ÕËɯ(ɯÈÔɯÔÈÚÚÐÝÌÓàɯÖ×ÛÐÔÐÚÛÐÊɯÈÉÖÜÛɯÛÏÌɯàÌÈÙɯÈÏÌÈËɯÐÕɯÛÏÌɯÓÐÍÌɯÖÍɯÛÏÌɯɯ

×ÈÙÐÚÏɯÈÚɯÞÌÓÓȭɯ(ÛɯÍÌÌÓÚɯÈÚɯÐÍɯÈÓÓɯÖÍɯÛÏÌɯÉÓÖÊÒÚɯÈÙÌɯÐÕɯ×ÓÈÊÌɯÍÖÙɯÈɯÔÌÔÖÙÈÉÓÌɯ

ÈÕËɯÌřÌÊÛÐÝÌɯàÌÈÙȭɯ6ÌɯÏÈÝÌɯÓÌÈÙÕÛɯÛÖɯÛÙÜÚÛɯÌÈÊÏɯÖÛÏÌÙɯÐÕɯÌÈÊÏɯÊÏÜÙÊÏɯÖÍɯ

ÛÏÌɯ×ÈÙÐÚÏɯÚÖɯÛÏÈÛɯÐÛɯÕÖÞɯÍÌÌÓÚɯÈÚɯÐÍɯÞÌɯÈÙÌɯÈɯ×ÈÙÐÚÏɯŗÝÌɯàÌÈÙÚɯÈÍÛÌÙɯÞÌɯ

ÊÈÔÌɯÛÖÎÌÛÏÌÙȭɯ6ÌɯÈÙÌɯÌÔÉÈÙÒÌËɯÖÕɯÛÏÌɯ/,"ɯÈËÝÌÕÛÜÙÌɯÈÕËɯÐÛɯÐÚɯÈÉÚÖɪ

ÓÜÛÌÓàɯÞÖÙÛÏàɯÖÍɯÖÜÙɯÛÐÔÌɯÈÕËɯÌřÖÙÛȭɯ6ÌɯÏÈÝÌɯÈɯÍÜÓÓɯÊÓÌÙÎàɯÛÌÈÔɯÈÛɯÓÈÚÛȮɯ

ÈÕËɯÈɯÕÜÔÉÌÙɯÖÍɯÕÌÞɯ×ÌÖ×ÓÌɯÈÛɯ"ÏÜÙÊÏɯÞÏÖɯÈÙÌɯÉÌÎÐÕÕÐÕÎɯÛÖɯÎÌÛɯÐÕɪ

ÝÖÓÝÌËȯɯÈÕËɯÈÓÓɯÖÍɯÛÏÐÚɯÖÕɯÛÖ×ɯÖÍɯÈɯÚÛÙÖÕÎɯÚÌÕÚÌɯÖÍɯÞÏÖɯÞÌɯÈÙÌɯÈÕËɯÞÏÖÚÌɯ

ÞÌɯÈÙÌȭɯ 

 ÕËɯÞÌɯÏÈÝÌɯÛÖɯÎÌÛɯÐÛɯÙÐÎÏÛȭɯ3ÏÌÙÌɯÈÙÌɯÕÖɯÌßÊÜÚÌÚɯÛÏÐÚɯàÌÈÙȭɯ6ÌɯÏÈÝÌɯÛÖɯ

ÐÕÊÙÌÈÚÌɯÖÜÙɯÐÔ×ÈÊÛȭɯ6ÌɯÏÈÝÌɯÛÖɯËÖɯÛÏÌɯÛÏÐÕÎÚɯÞÌɯÏÈÝÌɯÏÌÈÙËɯÖÜÙÚÌÓÝÌÚɯ

ÊÈÓÓÌËɯÛÖɯËÖȭɯ6ÌɯÏÈÝÌɯÛÖɯÉÌɯÛÏÌɯÊÏÜÙÊÏɯÞÌɯÞÈÕÛɯÛÖɯÉÌÊÖÔÌȭɯ6ÌɯËÖÕɀÛɯÎÌÛɯ

ÈɯÚÌÊÖÕËɯÊÏÈÕÊÌɯÛÖɯÔÈÒÌɯÈɯŗÙÚÛɯÐÔ×ÙÌÚÚÐÖÕȭɯ6ÌɯÔÜÚÛɯÕÖÛɯÍÈÓÓɯÚÏÖÙÛɯɯɯɯɯɯɯ

ÉÌÊÈÜÚÌɯÖÍɯÈɯÓÈÊÒɯÖÍɯÍÈÐÛÏȮɯÖÙɯÈɯÓÈÊÒɯÖÍɯ×ÙÈàÌÙȮɯÖÙɯÈɯÓÈÊÒɯÖÍɯÞÐÓÓÐÕÎÕÌÚÚɯÛÖɯ

ÎÌÛɯÐÕÝÖÓÝÌËȭɯ$ÈÊÏɯÖÍɯÜÚɯÏÈÚɯÈɯÙÖÓÌɯÛÖɯ×ÓÈàȭɯ ÕËɯÕÖÉÖËàɯÌÓÚÌɯÊÈÕɯÛÈÒÌɯÛÏÌɯ

×ÓÈÊÌɯÞÏÐÊÏɯÐÚɯÜÕÐØÜÌÓàɯÈÕËɯÞÖÕËÌÙÍÜÓÓàɯàÖÜÙÚȭɯ 
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6ÏÌÕɯÛÏÌɯÚÖÕÎɯÖÍɯÛÏÌɯÈÕÎÌÓÚɯÐÚɯÚÛÐÓÓÌËȮ 

ÞÏÌÕɯÛÏÌɯÚÛÈÙɯÐÕɯÛÏÌɯÚÒàɯÐÚɯÎÖÕÌȮ 

ÞÏÌÕɯÛÏÌɯÒÐÕÎÚɯÈÕËɯ×ÙÐÕÊÌÚɯÈÙÌɯÏÖÔÌȮ 

ÞÏÌÕɯÛÏÌɯÚÏÌ×ÏÌÙËÚɯÈÙÌɯÉÈÊÒɯÞÐÛÏɯÛÏÌÐÙɯŘÖÊÒÚȮ 

ÛÏÌɯÞÖÙÒɯÖÍɯ"ÏÙÐÚÛÔÈÚɯÉÌÎÐÕÚȯ 

ÛÖɯŗÕËɯÛÏÌɯÓÖÚÛȮ 

ÛÖɯÏÌÈÓɯÛÏÌɯÉÙÖÒÌÕȮ 

ÛÖɯÍÌÌËɯÛÏÌɯÏÜÕÎÙàȮ 

ÛÖɯÙÌÓÌÈÚÌɯÛÏÌɯ×ÙÐÚÖÕÌÙȮ 

ÛÖɯÙÌÉÜÐÓËɯÛÏÌɯÕÈÛÐÖÕÚȮ 

ÛÖɯÉÙÐÕÎɯ×ÌÈÊÌɯÈÔÖÕÎɯÛÏÌɯ×ÌÖ×ÓÌȮ 

ÛÖɯÔÈÒÌɯÔÜÚÐÊɯÐÕɯÛÏÌɯÏÌÈÙÛȭ 

     'ÖÞÈÙËɯ3ÏÜÙÔÈÕ 
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Patrick introduces himself 
 
 
Thank you for your Welcome. 

 
I cannot say thank you enough for the great licensing service, for the warm 
welcome, and all the support we have received. I am very glad I have 
joined this community and looking forward to serving and making new 
friends. I hope you will be patient with us as we get to know your names 
and the ropes of the mission and ministry here.  
 
My family and I have just arrived from Penhill in Swindon, where I have 
been serving as the Pioneer Minister and Assistant Curate of two parishes 
for the last 3 years. Prior to that I served Youth Worker in Blackbird Leys 
Oxford and Principal of Bishop Hannington Theology College in Mombasa 
Kenya, a city in which I grew as a child, went to school and began my 
working life. My wife of 26 years, Helen, is a carer, and our 25-year-old 
son, Jonathan, is currently working at The Old Bank Restaurant in  
Swindon.  
Together, we are looking forward to a new chapter in our family life  
and have already begun to explore Wokingham. 
 
As we moved house we have been very grateful for support and the gifts of 
tea, coffee, sugar, milk and biscuits plus myriads of cards and words of 
welcome. Many thanks to all parishioners and the local ministers, for your 
support, goodwill and patience as we settle in. 
 
The appointment is something I am both thankful for and very much look-
ing forward to. This is a diverse area full of opportunities to serve and play 
my part in the nurture of its common life. My hope for the church is that we 
can live up to the best of what it has always done, here and all over the 
world. We pray and receive the grace as did our forebears to be the chan-
nels of transformation and of catalysing ever-new possibilities in the lives 
of the people God has put around us. We look forward, over time, to trans-
formational mindsets and an ever renewing sense of purpose and direction 
in Godôs mission.  
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As Bishop Andrew said at my licensing, Christians are a treasure living in 
the service of others: 
 
ña chosen people, a royal priesthood, a holy nation, Godôs special  
possession, that you may declare the praises of him who called  
you out of darkness into his wonderful lightò.  
 
Iôm very much looking forward to meeting as many people as possible and 
learning from you about the area, its history and its hopes. 
 

Revôd. Patrick Mukholi 
 

ðððððððððððððððððððððð 

 

 

 

          Women's World Day of Prayer at Woosehill  

 
This year we are hosting the WWDP service, which has been written by 

Christian women in the Philippines. Even though their Islands are under 

constant threat of earthquakes and typhoons, and they are often  

repressed, poor, and open to exploitation, the women have written a 

wonderfully uplifting service. It speaks of the strength their faith gives 

them, knowing that God is with them. 

 

There are participants from most of the other Churches in Wokingham, 

and our music group will be playing for us. Please join us for what        

promises to be a joyful and colourful service at: 

7.30pm on Friday 3rd March 

 

Refreshments to be served afterwards. 

 

     Lyn Brown 
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A Cathedral Welcome 

 

We extend a special welcome to those who are single, married,     

divorced, widowed, gay, confused, filthy rich, comfortable, or dirt poor. 

 

We extend a special welcome to wailing babies and excited toddlers. 

 

We welcome you whether you can sing like Pavarotti or just growl  

quietly to yourself. You’re welcome here if you’re ‘just browsing,’ just 

woken up or just got out of prison. We don’t care if you’re more Christian 

than the Archbishop of Canterbury, or haven’t been to church since 

Christmas ten years ago. 

 

We extend a special welcome to those who are over 60 but not 

grown up yet, and to teenagers who are growing up too fast.  
We welcome keep-fit mums, football dads, starving artists, tree-huggers, 

latte-sippers, vegetarians, junk-food eaters. We welcome those who are in 

recovery or still addicted. We welcome you if you’re having problems, are 

down in the dumps or don’t like ‘organised religion’ 

(Weõre not keen on that either!) 

 

We offer a welcome to those who think the earth is flat, work too hard, 

don’t work, can’t spell, or are here because granny is visiting and wanted 

to come to the Cathedral. 

 

We welcome those who are inked, pierced, both or neither. We offer a 

special welcome to those who could use a prayer right now, had religion 

shoved down their throat as kids or got lost in the city centre and wound 

up here by mistake. We welcome pilgrims, tourists, seekers, doubters --- 

and you! 

 

With kind permission of Coventry Cathedral 

 

(Some are obviously not relevant to us here at Woosehill, but I wonder how many 

boxes we can actually tickñor should work towards?  Ed. ) 
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+óI am no longer my own but yours...ô  
! ǎǘǳŘȅ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ aŜǘƘƻŘƛǎǘ /ƻǾŜƴŀƴǘ tǊŀȅŜǊ 

 
I am no longer my own but yours.  

Put me to what you will, rank me with whom you will;  

put me to doing, put me to suffering;  

let me be employed for you, or laid aside for you,  

exalted for you, or brought low for you;  

let me be full, let me be empty,  

let me have all things, let me have nothing:  

I freely and wholeheartedly yield all things to your pleasure and disposal.  

And now, glorious and bless¯d God, Father, Son and Holy Spirit, you are 
mine and I am yours. And the covenant now made on earth, let it be ratified 
in heaven. Amen.  

  

Methodists hold an annual Covenant Service ï a celebration of all that God 
has done and an affirmation that we give our lives and choices to God. It is 
an invitation for people to renew their covenant relationship with God. 
Most churches hold the service at the beginning of the New Year, but some 
hold them in September at the start of the Methodist Year.  

  

The Covenant Service goes back to John Wesleyôs time. He wanted a form 
of worship which would help people open themselves to God more fully. In 
1755 Wesley created such a service, using material from the writings of the 
seventeenth-century puritan divines, Joseph and Richard Alleine. Over  

succeeding generations the Methodist Church has made changes to the ser-
vice so that it continues to be relevant to congregations using it.  

 

The aim of the service is to help people hear Godôs offer and Godôs  

challenge; to provide space for God to prompt and for people to respond. 
Yet, more than this, for the Covenant Service is not just a one-to-one  

transaction between individuals and God, it is an act of the whole faith 
community.  

Both the Covenant Prayer and Service are regarded as jewels of Methodism 
and one of the most distinctive contributions of Methodism to the liturgy of 
the Church in general. Other churches are now discovering it and making 
use of it in their worshipping life.  
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     Make connections  

 
What God offers through the Covenant is a loving relationship. It is not a 
business contract set up between God and humanity for the provision of 
certain goods and services. Rather, it is the means of grace by which we 
accept the relationship God offers and then seek to sustain it:  

The days are surely coming, says the Lord, when I will make a new  

covenant … I will put my law within them, and I will write it on their 
hearts; and I will be their God, and they shall be my people. Jeremiah 
31.31, 33 (NRSV) These words are read out as part of the Covenant 
Service.  

The focal point of the service is the Covenant Prayer (above). It embraces 
the whole of life, in all its parts. Most people find it quite tough to say this 
and really mean it. It is uncomfortable and challenging. It asks questions of 
our faith and demands that we examine our relationship with God.  

 

The Covenant Prayer has been compared by some to a set of New Year 
resolutions, but ones that emphasise the importance of doing and being as 
much as believing. But more than that, the prayer represents a commit-
ment to being a disciple and putting God first in our lives and in everything 
about our lives: what we do, what we say and who we are. It is both a  
surrender to, and a trust in, God.  

 

The final few words are a gracious reminder: ‘You are mine and I am 

yours’. We don’t pray and live just in our own strength – but in God’s.  
 

Explore  

Read through the prayer slowly, a line at a time.  

What jumps out at you?  

What would you find easy to say?  
What would you find difficult to say?  

 
Think how it might apply to your life – the whole of your life.  

What things might God be asking you to stop?  

What might God be asking you to continue?  
And what new things may God place in your life?  

 
(With thanks to Roots, and to Doreen for passing this on) 
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Waste not – want not is a motto 
And now I am in the throes 
Of recycling all the twelve gifts 
That last year for me you chose 

 
The partridge and its cheeper chick 
In green fields released to fly 

And the pear-tree bears its luscious fruit 
Each Anno Domini 

 
Two turtle doves I sent to Noah 
And from the safety of his ark 
They search for olive branches 
To bring light where there is dark 

 
Three French hens sent back to France 

Though sad to see their exit 
Can explain to European friends 
Just why we voted Brexit 

 
Four calling-birds with blackened wing 
To grant freedom was a must 
The Tudors liked their colly-birds 

Baked crisply in a crust 
 

I sold the five gold rings you sent 
And the money I acquired 

Will sit nicely in my bank account 
Until the time that IΩm retired 

 
Six geese a-laying fed the hungry 
But one laid an egg of gold 

IΩm hanging on to that old goose 
The other five I sold 
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Seven swans a-swimming 
On the Thames they can be seen 
All ringed in the swan-upping 
And belonging to the Queen 

 
The maids a-milking Jersey cows 
Each one of them – all eight 
Applied for redeployment 
And now work for Unigate 

 
Nine naughty ladies dancing 
In lace and sequinned gown 

Are pirouetting round the night-clubs 
With the low-life of the town 

 
Ten lords a-leaping joined them 
And to manic music sway 

And the one without a partner 
Swings the other way 

 
I gave the piping pipers 
To Her Majesty, The Queen, 
And they took along the silly sod 
Who banged the tambourine 

 
 

Twelve drummers drumming madly 
Enthusiastic but no skill 
Went off to join the carnival 
And disappeared in Notting Hill 

 
So now my life is tranquil 
And all is hunky-dory 

IΩm planning gifts to send to you 
But thatΩs another story 

 
(By Jean Hill  - thanks to Gill Waters for sending it to me. Ed.) 
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bŜǿǎ ŦǊƻƳ vǳŜƴŎƘ 
 
¢ƘŜ /ƘǊƛǎǝŀƴ ōƻƻƪǎƘƻǇ ŀǘ IƻƭƳŜ DǊŀƴƎŜ ŎǊŀƊ ǾƛƭƭŀƎŜ ƛƴ 

IŜŀǘƘƭŀƴŘǎ ǊƻŀŘΦ ¢ƘŜǊŜ ƛǎ ŀ ŎŀŦŞ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ŎŜƴǘǊŜ ǘƻƻΗ 

 
Many of you will have seen, or will be planning to see the film "Silence", 
starring Liam Neeson and Andrew Garfield. 

The film is a powerful adaptation of the classic historical novel by Shusaku 
Endo, set in Japan in the 17th century, at a time when the new govern-
ment was seeking to eradicate all those who profess faith in Christ. 

We have recently taken delivery of the first book to tie-in with the film, 
and are now selling it at the SPECIAL PRICE of £9.99 (RRP £14.99) 

 Damaris Media have put together a free reflection and discussion guide to 
use alongside the film and the book, to help churches engage with their 
communities. Posters and bookmarks are also available. 

 

http://email.mailcentric.co.uk/t/r-l-ykiydhuk-dyildtluyk-yh/
http://email.mailcentric.co.uk/t/r-l-ykiydhuk-dyildtluyk-yk/
http://email.mailcentric.co.uk/t/r-l-ykiydhuk-dyildtluyk-yu/
http://email.mailcentric.co.uk/t/r-l-ykiydhuk-dyildtluyk-jl/
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tŀŘŘȅΩǎ [ƛŎŜƴǎƛƴƎ {ŜǊǾƛŎŜ 
hƴ у bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ нлмс ŀǘ ²ƻƭƭŀǎǘƻƴ ¢ƘŜƻƭƻƎƛŎŀƭ /ƻƭƭŜƎŜΣ  

tŜǊǘƘΣ ²ŜǎǘŜǊƴ !ǳǎǘǊŀƭƛŀ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

5ƻŜǎƴΩǘ ƘŜ ƭƻƻƪ ǎƳŀǊǘΗ 
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Building a Dementia Friendly Church:  
 
Livability and the Alzheimerôs Society publish new guidelines for 
church and faith communities 
 
 
Livability and Alzheimerôs Society are delighted to announce the publica-
tion of this new resource to support those living with dementia. Created 
through the partnership of two national charities, Livability and  
Alzheimerôs Society, Developing a Dementia-Friendly Church is a practical 
and much-needed guide for churches and faith communities. Informed by 
churches from across denominations, this resource is part of an ongoing 
commitment by both organisations to make our communities more 
 inclusive to those living with dementia, their carers and families. 
 
Dementia is one of the greatest challenges facing our ageing society. There 
are 800,000 people living with dementia in the UK now and by 2025 there 
will be over one million. For those living with dementia and their carers, 
this disease can be extremely demanding, physically, emotionally and  
spiritually ï a real test of love and faith. Properly equipped, churches and 
other faith communities can offer a welcoming, inclusive and safe place. 
Developing a Dementia-Friendly Church describes what dementia is, its 
impact and explores the ways in which churches can offer support. It is  
suitable not only for faith communities who are considering becoming  
dementia friendly, but also those who have already embarked upon this 
course. 
 
Published to coincide with Dementia Awareness Week, this comprehensive 
resource has been informed by consultations and focus groups with church 
leaders and congregations. Following the guidance offered here, churches 
can offer a lifeline to those living with dementia and help them to stay   
connected to their spiritual and community life. 
 
Developing a Dementia-Friendly Church is available free of charge.  
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PMC 

Hoping by now that you have heard about the “Partnership for Missional 

Church” initiative – and have seen the article in the weekly notice sheet 

asking for people to join the Missional Innovation Team (MIT).   

The aim of the MIT is to help our Church learn how to do “Mission to-

gether” by forming partnerships with the people we are called to meet 

and who we can work with on a Missional Adaptive Challenge 

(MAC). 

 

What is our Missional Adaptive Challenge? 

To reach out to retired and semi-retired people of Woosehill who may 

be isolated or lonely, and to provide friendship, fellowship and a deepened 

spiritual life.  

 

The first step in our challenge is to focus on finding the people that 
Jesus is sending us to meet and where can we meet them: 

¶ Partners who can teach us about these people and who may want to 

work with us on the challenge 

¶ People we want to reach out to within our community 

How can you get involved? 

As a congregation we all have friends or relatives with connections to  

organisations such as social services, Link, Kennet Court, WADE, Age 

UK, etc. - over the next couple of weeks we will be asking you to: 

¶ Think about people you know with whom we can connect 

¶ Share your own thoughts or ideas (where can we meet these  

         people, where do they gather?) 

¶ Watch out for questionnaires placed strategically around the 

Church for you to note down your thoughts 

¶ Pray that God will guide us as we learn to do mission and that we 

will find the right partners who can help us with our challenge and 

grow God’s community.  

What happens next? 

Watch out for the updates as we start to discover and make connections 

with our partners, which will then lead on to us holding an organisational 

gathering.   

Jeanette Beecher 
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Where in the World? 

 

When Paddy introduced our new look Church Website a few years ago, he 
decided that rather than embedding the recordings of our Sermons directly, 
(ê la St. Paul's and Rose Street etc.), we would provide a link to an external 
site, in our case SoundCloud. This has the benefit of not using up a lot of the 
home site's storage and has the ability to use lengthier items that we can 
keep for longer. Initially the Church had its own SoundCloud account but as 
that was free it was somewhat limited in time content. I decided to open my 
own account in order to hold much longer items: https://soundcloud.com/
user945584260 - this has thrown up some interesting statistics! 
 
Recently I put the complete Licensing Service for Patrick on the site and 
already it has had 31 plays from around the world including 15 from the 
UK, 8 from Kenya, 4 from the United States, plus a welcomed comment 
from a DJ Pastor in Cornwall! https://soundcloud.com/user945584260/
patrick-mukholis-licensing-service. Other recent postings include David 
Morgan's Sermon on Christ the King with 13 hits to date, USA (8), Bel-
gium, Netherlands, Philippines, & Nigeria etc. Our Advent Carol Service 
garnered 8, (thank you Val for playing it twice). Going back in time, Paddy's 
talk on Ecumenism from St. Pauls ,(43), the Confirmation Service with 
Bishop Andrew, (17), Paddy's Sermon on Prayer, (19), and his Sermon from 
3rd July 2016, (32 with 4 likes). Elaine Steere's two talks, from Caf® Church 
and Harvest Festival from 2014, (33 including some recent plays), an ex-
cerpt from our Christmas CD, (28) and even a recording of "New Creation" 
from 1996, (12). On the site you will find Sermons from Richard, our other 
ministers and local preachers, Bishop Andrew, Archdeacon Olivia, Nicks 
Hudson & Thomson, amongst others illustrating the wide diversity at 
Woosehill. 

 
I realise that statistics are notoriously unreliable and that not every hit means 
that the track was listened to, but it does go to prove that our messages can 
be worldwide; since its inception my site has been looked at by 85 countries. 
Some of the items haven't yet had a play and a lot only receive a small num-
ber of openings but we will persevere! You can either I follow the links 
from the Church website or go directly to my site. Get your headphones out 
or plug your speakers in and give it a go. 
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SoundCloud "user945584260" 

 
[On the Church Website the page formerly called "Sermons" has now been 
renamed "Recordings: Recent Events" to give it a more accurate descrip-
tion, whilst on my SoundCloud website all the Woosehill Church content 
has been collected under a playlist]  

 
Roger Prior 

ɭɭɭɭɭɭɭɭɭɭɭɭɭɭɭɭɭɭɭɭ- 

 

2Ûɯ/ÈÜÓɀÚɯ3ÈÝÌÙÕÌÙÚ 
#ÌÚÐÎÕÌËɯÛÖɯÈ××ÌÈÓɯ×ÈÙÛÐÊÜÓÈÙÓàɯÛÖɯÔÌÕɯÞÏÖɯÈÙÌɯÍÙÌÌɯÖÕɯÈɯ3ÜÌÚËÈàɯ

ÓÜÕÊÏÛÐÔÌɯÈÕËɯÞÖÜÓËɯÞÌÓÊÖÔÌɯÛÏÌɯÊÏÈÕÊÌɯÛÖɯÊÏÈÛɯÞÐÛÏɯÖÛÏÌÙÚɯÖÝÌÙɯÈɯÉÐÛÌɯÛÖɯ

ÌÈÛȭɯ(ÛɯÐÚÕɀÛɯÈɯÊÓÜÉɯÖÙɯÈɯÎÙÖÜ×ɯÉÜÛɯÚÐÔ×ÓàɯÈɯÎÈÛÏÌÙÐÕÎɯÖÝÌÙɯÍÖÖËȮɯÈɯÉÌÈÊÖÕɯ

ÈÕËɯÈɯÏÐÎÏÓÐÎÏÛɯÐÕɯÛÏÌɯÞÌÌÒȭɯ 

3ÏÌɯ3ÈÝÌÙÕÌÙÚɯÔÌÌÛɯÍÙÖÔɯƕƖȭƗƔɯÖÕɯÛÏÌɯƕÚÛɯ3ÜÌÚËÈàɯÖÍɯÛÏÌɯÔÖÕÛÏɯÈÛɯÛÏÌɯ

!ÙÖÈËɯ2ÛÙÌÌÛɯ3ÈÝÌÙÕɯȹÜÕÚÜÙ×ÙÐÚÐÕÎÓàȮɯÖÕɯ!ÙÖÈËɯ2ÛÙÌÌÛɯÐÕɯ6ÖÒÐÕÎÏÈÔȺɯÈÕËɯ

ÖÕɯÛÏÌɯƗÙËɯ3ÜÌÚËÈàɯÖÍɯÛÏÌɯÔÖÕÛÏɯÐÕɯÛÏÌɯ"ÈÙ×ÌÕÛÌÙɯ1ÖÖÔɯÐÕɯ2Ûɯ/ÈÜÓɀÚɯ/ÈÙÐÚÏɯ

1ÖÖÔÚɯÖÕɯÛÏÌɯ1ÌÈËÐÕÎɯ1ÖÈËȭɯ 

6ÌɯÊÏÖÖÚÌɯÍÙÖÔɯÛÏÌɯÕÖÙÔÈÓɯÔÌÕÜɯÈÛɯÛÏÌɯ!ÙÖÈËɯ2ÛÙÌÌÛɯ3ÈÝÌÙÕɯȹÔÖÚÛɯÜÕËÌÙɯ

ȟƕƔȺȰɯÈÕËɯÐÕɯÛÏÌɯ/ÈÙÐÚÏɯ1ÖÖÔÚɯÚÏÈÙÌɯÚÖÜ×ɯÈÕËɯÈɯÙÖÓÓɯÞÐÛÏɯÊÏÌÌÚÌɯÈÕËɯ×ÐÊÒɪ

ÓÌÚɯÍÖÙɯÈɯËÖÕÈÛÐÖÕɯȹȟƗɯÔÐÕÐÔÜÔɯÚÜÎÎÌÚÛÌËȺȭɯ!ÙÐÕÎɯÈɯÉÖŲÓÌɯÖÍɯàÖÜÙɯÍÈÝÖÜÙÐÛÌɯ

ÛÐ××ÓÌȭɯ 

8ÖÜɀÙÌɯÞÌÓÊÖÔÌɯÛÖɯÊÖÔÌɯÈÚɯÖÍÛÌÕɯÖÙɯÈÚɯÙÈÙÌÓàɯÈÚɯàÖÜɯÊÈÕȮɯÈÓÛÏÖÜÎÏɯÐÛɯÞÖÜÓËɯ

ÖÉÝÐÖÜÚÓàɯÏÌÓ×ɯÜÚɯÛÖɯÒÕÖÞɯÏÖÞɯÔÈÕàɯ×ÌÖ×ÓÌɯÈÙÌɯÊÖÔÐÕÎɯÌÈÊÏɯÛÐÔÌȭɯ3ÏÌɯ

ÝÐÛÈÓɯÛÏÐÕÎɯÐÚɯÛÏÈÛɯÛÏÐÚɯÐÚɯÈɯÙÌÓÈßÌËɯÎÈÛÏÌÙÐÕÎȭɯ 

 

2ÖȮɯÐÍɯàÖÜɀÙÌɯÍÙÌÌɯËÜÙÐÕÎɯÛÏÌɯÞÌÌÒɯÈÕËɯÞÖÜÓËɯÞÌÓÊÖÔÌɯÛÏÌɯÊÏÈÕÊÌɯÛÖɯÊÏÈÛɯ

ÞÐÛÏɯÖÛÏÌÙÚȮɯ×ÓÌÈÚÌɯÊÖÔÌɯÈÓÖÕÎȵɯ%ÖÙɯÔÖÙÌɯËÌÛÈÐÓÚȮɯÈÕËɯÛÖɯÎÖɯÖÕɯÛÏÌɯÔÈÐÓÐÕÎɯ

ÓÐÚÛȮɯ×ÓÌÈÚÌɯÙÐÕÎɯ*ÌÐÛÏɯ,ÐÕÛÌÙÕɯÖÕɯƔƕƕƜɯƗƖƛɯƛƜƗƝɯÖÙɯÌÔÈÐÓȯɯɯÒÔÐÕɪ

ÛÌÙÕɑÈÖÓȭÊÖÔȭɯ 
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Tadpoles—Coffee and Play @ Woosehill 

Wednesday mornings in term time 9-11am 

We have a few vacancies in our lovely Tadpoles group at the  

moment, so if you know any young families on Woosehill or 

nearby who would like to join us for playtime, craft , songs and 

stories as well as good Fairtrade coffee, please do invite them to 

join us. Tadpoles is very much a community group for the adults 

as well as the little ones and is a friendly and supportive  

gathering. 

Talk to Val, Sue Youle or Doreen for more information 

&)234 34%03 for pre-school children and their parents,            

grandparents or carers to introduce the children to church in a     re-

laxed, fun and friendly way.  

2
nd 

Thursday of Each Month (Term Time)  

9
th
 February; 

9
th
 March; 11

th
 May. 

9.15am - 10.15am 

Childrenôs Chapel, St Paulôs Church, Reading Rd 

Please come along with your pre-school children for songs, stories, 

craft activities and refreshments. 

For more information call Rev’d Richard Lamey 0118 327 9116  

or Liz Gallagher 0118 989 1176.  
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REGULAR MEETINGS 
Sunday 

Church services - see Services Diary and weekly newsletter 

Youth Group YOW: A place to discuss views, play and catch up with friends 

6.30 - 8pm, dates and themes as advertised here and in church. 

Tuesday 

Fellowship group: Exploring Faith at 8pm in the church. 

Wednesday 

Tadpoles group: Coffee and play for pre-school children and their carers  

9.00-11.00am in term time. 

Contact: Val Weedon: 9791156/ 07919062770  

or valerie.weedon@btinternet.com 

Lunchtime fellowship: meet in the church at 12 noon.  

Thursday 

Together in prayer: monthly on third Thursday from 8-9pm 

Contact Lyn Brown: 9782816 

Saturday 

Church work party: first Saturday in month 10.30am  

Contact John Hoskins: 9792597 

 

Church contacts 
Revôd Richard Lamey, The Rectory, Holt Lane  0118 3279116 

richard.lamey@spauls.org.uk 

St Paulôs Parish Office, Reading Road, Wokingham RG41 1EH 

0118 979 2122 ( Parish administrator Becca Lamey) 

office@stpauls-wokingham.org.uk 

 

Revôd Catherine Bowstead 

5 Chetwode Close, Wokingham RG40 2LL 0118 9781756 

minister@wokinghammethodist.org.uk 

 

From Jan 5 2016; 

Revôd Patrick Mukholi - contact initially via parish office 

 

For room hire bookings contact Tony Sayer on 0118 9786560  

or email  tony.sayer@ntlworld.com 
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Pattern of Services at Woosehill 

Keep an eye out in the newsletter for more up to date information too. 

You can receive this weekly by email: 

contact Alison Lewis at woosehill.church@googlemail.com 

 

 
1st Sunday: 

 
8.45am Holy Communion 

 
10am Morning Worship 

 
 

2nd Sunday: 
 

10am Holy Communion 
 

 
3rd Sunday 

 
8.45am Holy Communion 

 
10am Morning Worship 

 

 
4th Sunday 

 
10am Holy Communion 

 
6.15pm Evening  Reflective Worship 

 

 
(5th Sunday) 

 
10am Caf® Church 

 
5.30pm Service at Suffolk Lodge Care Home 


